
City of Neligh 
Budget Billing Plan 

Want consistent payments for your utility bills? 

 

• Sign up for the budget billing plan to have identical monthly utility bill payments to 

benefit your budget.  

If you have been a customer of the City of Neligh for at least 12 months, consider signing 

up for the budget billing plan. This program will help with unpredictable bills that result 

from seasonal usage variations. 

• How does this work?  

Based on the previous 12-month history of your account, plus a 5% anticipated usage 

variation, we estimate your usage for the next year. We divide the total by 12 to arrive at 

your monthly budget billing plan payment amount. We conduct reviews of your account 

throughout the year. You have the capability to keep track of your budget billing plan on 

your bill with the billing status. 

• Payment Correctness  

After periodic reviews, your budget billing plan could stay the same or be adjusted up or 

down, depending on your actual usage. These adjustments are designed to help you avoid 

a large over- or underpayment at the end of the budget billing plan year. 

• Year-End Settlement  

Annually in April, bills are mailed out with your final payment for that budget billing year. 

If there is an overpayment or underpayment, notice of this will be disclosed on this bill.  

In May, we’ll review your budget billing plan account for the next year. At this time, the 

City of Neligh will contact you to discuss your plan for the next year. 

• To enroll 

You may enroll in our budget billing plan if: 

o Your service has been in place for 12 months 

o You must have a zero balance on your account(s) at the time of enrollment. 

To find out more information or to enroll call the City of Neligh office at 402-887-5042 or 

email jennifer@neligh.org by May 1st. 
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